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This has been the most challenging time of our lives, but I know that you are all strong and positive and that your wonderful natures will be a powerful force for good in your homes and outside. 
At some point in the future, this strange time will pass and we will be together again. Meantime, it is important for you to know that you are deeply missed and I am extremely thankful and proud for your fantastic efforts to keep studying and keep your knowledge developing despite everything that is happening around us.
I would like to remind you that this could be considered a new adventure and in order  for you to be on board,  you have to use Purple Mash, you have to read as many books as you can and please feel free to create amazing stories and wonderful poems that we can share and  read when we meet. 
Shaftesbury Primary School would like to give you the opportunity to send emails to our school so that you can share your experiences with us. You could send us photos of yourselves when reading, writing, drawing, painting, playing, baking or enjoying any other daily chores.
I look forward to hearing from you and don’t forget you are always in my heart, thoughts and prayers.

Love,
Miss Aureliu
